NURSERY LETTER SPRING 2022

Welcome to our second Nursery Curriculum Newsletter. You will receive a newsletter each term, highlighting the learning that we will cover in each of our curriculum areas.

It was lovely to see everyone back after the Christmas break.

We would like to welcome our new children and families to Nursery

We will continue with planning based on the children's interests. The children lead the way in their own learning; with their ideas and interest, we then plan and provide a variety of different activities and learning linked to the children's interests within the different areas of the Early Years Framework.

The focus will be mainly upon the prime areas of learning: Personal Social and Emotional Development, Communication and Language and Physical Development

Mrs Westerby
Mrs Tucker
Miss Howley
Mrs Sicurello
Mrs G
Mrs K

Sharing books and stories is a key factor in children's development and understanding of language. Over the next half term, we will be sharing these books:

Penguin by Polly Dunbar, We're going on a bear hunt by Michael Rosen, Polar Bear, Polar Bear what do you see? By Eric Carle and The Snowy Day by Ezra Jack Keats.

We will continue to use Tapestry to share activity ideas, stories, songs and messages.

We really enjoy sharing your child's learning and special moments with you and love to see what they have been learning and enjoying at home. Please continue to share those special moments with us here too.

Please make sure you can access Tapestry, so you don't miss any learning opportunities. If you have a problem contact the school office (office@newtonleysprimary.org)

PE is still on Mondays, children can come into Nursery wearing their PE kits; White t-shirt, tracksuit bottoms or leggings and trainers.

We look forward to a busy term, any concerns please don't hesitate to speak to us!